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Stanford s

Letter for SOCC Leadership

SOCC <socc.app@gmail.com> Sat, Apr 11, 2015 at 10:04 PM
Reply-To: socc.app@gmail.com
To: Brandon Camhi

Dear Brandon,

We have received your request for information and are carefully considering your questions. However, you have
asked a number of detailed questions and we will need a proportionate amount of time to answer them in full.

Thank you,

Students of Color Coalition
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